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Baronial Missive      
 
From Their Excellencies of Sundragon         
Happy Summer Sundragon! 
It’s June and the weather is warming up! 
 
We had a wonderful May with all the traveling and spending time with friends!   
 
Coronation was an amazing weekend and it was wonderful to see King Sutton and Queen Celeste as they enjoyed time with 
the populace, and participated in all the activities.  Congratulations to our Sundragon artisan, HL Aurora Faw, for becoming 
the newest King’s AS Champion!   
 
So many new memories made on the Archery range these pst months, Baron Raven has enjoyed the opportunity to shoot a 
crossbow.  We found a picture of us from a while ago as Raven shot a longbow and I got in some steps retrieving arrows! 
The Mother’s day tournament was fun for everyone, and we were happy to spend time with our cousin from the Barony of 
Atenveldt and watch His Majesty Sutton continue to hone his skills with the archers.  The new Peerage Order of the Mark 
will soon become official in Atenveldt and we are looking forward to seeing this dream become real. 
 
If there's anything else you need or any questions you have, feel free to reach out. Have a great day and see you soon! 
 
Happy June and Stay cool! 
 
Baroness Turrel Michlovna, OL 
Baron  Raven Mayne, OL  
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Fabric War June 21st, 2025 
When: Saturday June 21st, 2025 
Location: Glendale Civic Center 5750 W Glenn Dr. Glendale, AZ 85301 
Event Fees:  
-$20 Members (pre-reg&at gate) 
-$30 Non-Members (pre-reg&at gate) 
Event Stewards: Elisabeth von Burghausen elisabethvonburghausen@gmail.com (mka Katrina Soper) 
and Rosa Duvanova doch Sychevna rozillla@gmail.com (mka Rose Halberg) 
 
Fabric War is approaching! Come along with the Barony of SunDragon for a fun-filled day based on the 
Medieval stories of Arthurian legends! Sell your old wares, buy some new gear, or attend one of our many 
A&S based activities. We’ve got a bigger, more air-conditioned space, so put on your best garb and join 
us!  
 
We have plenty of table space available, make sure to grab your spot by filling out the google form 
available on the event page on Facebook 
 

May 2025 Court Report 
The following members of the populace were awarded with levels of the Honor of Sun Dragon during  the month of May; 
Sarolta (Red/White), Rojet (Red/White), Tatar Ferenc (Blue). 

 

The following member of the populace was awarded with a level of the Scale of Sun Dragon during the month of May; 
Philippe de Dauphine (Blue). 
 
The following members of the populace were awarded with levels of the Fury of Sun Dragon during the month of May; Aine 
Inghean Chuinn (Blue), Daibhidh Mac Dubhghaill (Red/Blue). 

 
Repeating Baronial Events  
 Fighter Practice - Thursdays from 7-10pm 
  Sunnyslope Park - 9280 N 71st Ave, Peoria, AZ 85345 
 Archery Practice - Sundays 7 am 
 El Oso Park - 3451 N 75th Ave, Phoenix, AZ 85033 
 Thrown Weapons - The 2nd and 4th Sunday of the Month @ 1pm 
  *Check the book of faces for location information  
 Scribes -Tuesdays 6-9 pm 

*Address changes Weekly, Check the book of faces for updates to the location 
Populace and Officer Meeting - Usually 1st Monday of every month 7 pm 
 *Peoria Community Center - 8335 W Jefferson St, Peoria, AZ 85345 (Available for virtual 
participation) 

 

 
Baronial Call for Bids 
Are you passionate about Baronial Events? Do you have a knack for event planning? Are you wanting to learn? Sun Dragon 

only functions due to the service of its populace. The Barony needs your creative and logistical efforts to pave the way for 

pageantry and celebration in the future. Come to an officer’s meeting on the first Monday of every month to learn more.  
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Baronial Want Ads 
We have open officer positions available! If you are looking for a way to get more involved in Sun Dragon, are 
service-oriented, or want to invest your time into your hobby, consider submitting a Letter of Intent to Their 
Excellencies to start your journey as an officer of Sun Dragon. It takes several people to run a Barony well. We need you 
to make that happen.  

 
If you have any questions, please ask a current or past officer. We would be happy to answer any questions you have.   
 
To submit a letter of intent simply email the Baroness & Baron (sundragoncoronet@atenveldt.org) and BSD Seneschal 
(sundragonseneschal@atenveldt.org) stating that you would like to be considered for the position. Be sure also to 
include both your SCA and mundane names, membership ID number, a working phone number, and your local 
address.  
 
The Barony of SunDragon is soliciting applications for the following positions: 
 
 
  

Deputy Exchequer & Emergency Deputy Exchequer 
Often assists the Exchequer by helping to manage gate at baronial events (Mixed Weapons War, Fabric War, 
Champions, and Solstice) or kingdom events hosted by the barony (e.g., coronation). These positions will require a 
couple of hours of work at those events.  

Being a deputy is a great way to get a taste for what responsibilities the office holds without committing to the office fully 
or to learn the role while the current officer still occupies the position so you could possibly take over for them in the future. 
If you have held the primary role before but do not want to currently fill the position an Emergency or “drop dead” deputy 
might be the spot for you. These positions are in case the current officer needs to step back from their responsibilities due 
to any reason they may have and allows the barony to have someone step in while we look for someone new to fill the 
office. May be asked to help in training the new officers.  
 
Regalia Officer 

The Regalia officer is the keeper of all the things (equipment and shiny objects) that make our events and courts a 
pleasure to behold. This individual is responsible for maintaining the Regalia, keeping the inventory, and arranging 
for transport of necessary regalia to events attended by the Baron and Baroness. 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

mailto:sundragoncoronet@atenveldt.org
mailto:sundragonseneschal@atenveldt.org
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Greater Officers Baronial Regnum  
Office / Name / E-mail  

• Baroness HE Tvoislava Michelovna,   
sundragoncoronets@atenveldt.org  

• Baron HE Raven Mayne 
sundragoncoronets@atenveldt.org  

•Acting Seneschal Kontess Sarolta of Tir Ysgithr 
sundragonseneschal@atenveldt.org  

• Exchequer Mistress Nastas'ia Volkovicha  
sundragonexchequer@atenveldt.com  

• Armored Combat/Knight Sir Neo The Pict   
sundragonmarshal@atenveldt.org  

• Chronicler Lady Isadora de Fae dit Lebeau   
chronicler@baronyofsundragon.org 
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This is the June 2025: monthly issue of the Chronus Draconum, a publication of the Barony of SunDragon, a 
branch of the Society of Creative Anachronism, Inc. (SCA, Inc.). The Barony of SunDragon is located in the  
Kingdom of Atenveldt (Arizona). The Chronus Draconum is available through the baronial website and  Facebook 
group or by request from the baronial chronicler at sundragonchronus@atenveldt.org. It is not a corporate 
publication of SCA, Inc., and does not delineate SCA, Inc. policies. Copyright © 2023 Society of  Creative 
Anachronism, Inc.  

Please respect the legal rights of our contributors. For information on reprinting photographs, articles, or 
artwork from this publication, please contact the baronial chronicler, who will assist you in contacting the 
original creator of the piece.  

All opinions expressed herein belong solely to their authors and do not express those of the Barony of  
SunDragon, the Kingdom of Atenveldt, or SCA, Inc.  

Images and photos used in this issue are used with permission: © 2011- 2023 Kingdom of Atenveldt and the  
Barony of SunDragon or cited appropriately.  

For content to be considered for the next quarter’s issue of Chronus Draconum, the deadline for submissions is on 
the 15th of the month before (i.e., December, March, June, and September). Submissions may be emailed to the 
baronial chronicler in nearly any file format (without fancy fonts or only minor formatting). Typed submissions  
may also be given to the baronial Chronicler in person at any SunDragon event, although email is preferred  
chronicler@baronyofsundragon.org 

For additional information, see the baronial website at https://www.atenveldt.org/sundragon/ 

Facebook Group at https://www.facebook.com/groups/BaronyofSunDragon  

Facebook Page at https://www.facebook.com/BaronyOfSunDragon 

https://www.facebook.com/BaronyOfSunDragon

